
 

 

 

 
    

 

 

Dear Parents. 

 

Next week will be a general revision for the Arabic letters; we will go through different 

groups of letters: (Mean letters group, wavy letters group, funny letters group,) 

 
 

Regards 

 

Arabic department  

GEMS JUMEIRAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

19 March 2014 

 


